
RFQ 2019-10 
Addendum No. 4 
 
The bid opening is scheduled for January 22, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.  Since Town Hall is closed Monday and Fed 
Ex does not deliver before 2:00 p.m., if a submittal was shipped Fed Ex for Monday delivery, we may not 
receive it by the deadline.  
 
Bid Receipt and Bid Opening is changed from January 22, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. to January 22, 2020 at 4:00 
p.m.   
 
 


